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2nd September 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We hope you all had a restful and enjoyable summer. We are very excited to welcome all our students back to 

school on Wednesday 3rd September 2025. 

Schedule for Wednesday 3rd September 

• Year 7: 

• Arrival time: 8:25am via the Sports Hall 

• Induction sessions: Periods 1–3 

• Normal lessons resume: Periods 4–5 

• Years 8–11: 

• Arrival time: 11:15am via the Student Entrance (gates open at 11:10am) 

• Form period: Period 3 

• Normal lessons resume: Periods 4–5 

Thursday 4th September 

All year groups should arrive at the normal start time of 8:25am. 

• Back gates open at 8:00am for Magic Breakfast (free breakfast available for all students) 

• Front gate opens at 8:15am 

Please ensure your child arrives promptly and takes advantage of our Magic Breakfast facilities. 

Uniform and Equipment Reminders 

Please take a moment to review our school uniform policy, available on our school website. Key reminders 

include: 

• All students must be in full school uniform from Wednesday 3rd September onwards. 

• Jewellery, false nails, painted nails, and lashes are not permitted. 

• Students must wear appropriate school shoes—reference images are available on the website. 
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• Students must bring the following equipment: 

• Pencil case containing: two blue/black pens, one red pen, pencil, and ruler 

• Calculator (essential for accessing the new Maths and Science curriculum at KS3 and KS4) 

• All students must bring a school bag (rucksack, not handbag). This is a compulsory part of the uniform 

and should be able to hold A4 exercise books and necessary school items. 

Due to the warmer weather predicted for the start of term, we have decided to phase in the introduction of tights 
with skirts from half-term 2. This will allow for further consultation and consideration. We would still encourage 
students to wear tights on colder days. 

Parents are welcome to access our pre-loved uniform collection at Reception. 

If you have any uniform items to donate, please drop them off at Reception. 

If you have any questions, please first refer to the guidance on our school website. If you still need assistance, feel 

free to contact our pastoral team. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs McNuly 

Assistant Principal  

 


